Re: Cancellation of reservation 205423

From Nadege Blanc <nadegeblanc84@yahoo.com>
To <howie@rooms101.com>
Date 2022-07-14 10:22

Hello Room 101

We're very sorry for the inconvenience. | have to cancel the reservation because | have family emergency

Thank you for your understanding,

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Thursday, July 14, 2022, 2:06 PM, howie@rooms101.com wrote:

Per your request we have cancelled your current reservations.
Any Question please contact our office AT 1-800-870-6691.
Remember there is a $50.00 cancellation fee.

Please reply to this email that you agree to the cancellation.

Thank you.
Customer Care at Rooms101.com




